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From: Gino Osti   
Sent: 2022/01/24 9:13 PM 
To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]The Proposed Towers Bordering Nelson and Elizabeth Street in Brampton 

I am a resident at 9 George St N in Brampton and I object to the approval of the monster towers north of our property 
.They will limit the views seen from our balcony. 
Gino Osti  


